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Chair Jennifer James-Wilson called the virtual meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  PRESENT BY ZOOM:  

Jennifer James-Wilson, Nathanael O’Hara, Doug Ross, Jeff Taylor and Connie Welch.  Also present 

were Superintendent Gessner-Crabtree, Jefferson County Public Health Officer Dr. Tom Locke, 

community members, and district staff. 

 

District Reopening Plan 

Superintendent Gessner-Crabtree presented the District Reopening Plan.  District staff provided details 

about their department and school plans.  Discussion followed.  Jefferson County Public Health Officer 

Dr. Tom Locke discussed current COVID-19 health guidance and answered questions from the Board.  

The Board also reviewed the Washington Schools 2020 Reopening Plan Template, a draft Revised 

2020-21 School Year Calendar and draft Resolution 20-14 District Reopening Plan.  The District 

Reopening Plan, Revised 2020-21 School Year Calendar and Resolution 20-14 will be presented for 

approval at the August 20, 2020 Regular Business Meeting.  The Washington Schools 2020 Reopening 

Plan Template must be completed and submitted to the Office of Superintendent of Public Schools 

(OSPI) no later than two weeks prior to the start of the school year. 

 

Adjournment 

The special meeting was adjourned by consensus at 8:55 p.m. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________   ___________________________________ 

Sandy Gessner-Crabtree    ATTEST:  Jennifer James-Wilson 

Secretary             Board Chair 


